
GASC Board Meeting Minutes 
March 2, 2014 

 

In Attendance: 

Michael Reeves 

Michelle Caldwell 

Jerry Caldwell 

Daretta Engh 

Trebby Catron 

Tim Reardon 

Carla Julian 

John Skene 

Zach McFarland (guest) 

 

Zach McFarland visited from Functional Fundraising and proposed a fundraising opportunity for 

the club. Laundry detergent that will be sold and we will make a profit from it.  The prices and 

profit amounts are as follows: 

 

95 detergent pods  $16  (We would get back $5) 

2.5 gallon bucket of detergent $26  (We would get back $10) 

3.5 gallon bucket of detergent $34  (We would get back $13) 

 5 gallon bucket of detergent $45  (We would get back $15) 

 

Secretary's Report 

-Board meeting minutes from the last board meeting were shared and approved. 

 

President's Report 

-The AGM meeting was last month. 

-10 people from GASC were in attendance. 

-TOPS State Championships at G Park this year. 

-Working toward league play. 

-Club Alliances: 

     Must notify the state office by 5-1-14 

     NP United, USF Real, Blue River 

 

Coaching/Player Development Report 

-Angel Sr., and Angel Jr. are "E" licensed coaches 

-Working with Steve Franklin to host an "E" licensing class at GASC 

-Coaches will run through the online youth module 

-Youth 101 Soccer will be used again this season. 



-21 new referees passed the Greenfield class. 

-Indoor Facility: 

     Moved $5,000 into CD's 

     We will add $1,000 at the end of each season. 

 

Treasurer Report 

Checking:  $19,126.34 

Savings:  $6,452.86 

CD:  $6,350.48 

-------------------------------- 

Total:  $31,929.48 

 

Vice President 

No Report 

 

Director of Recreation League Report 

-We are still down on numbers but we have 5 days to go for late registrations. 

-U10 looks good 

-Pele and U6 are really low 

-All commissioners have a code to get into the golf cart room 

-Shirts from last year will help lessen the amount of shirts that need to be ordered for this 

season. 

-3/16 Coaches meeting at 9 Star at 2:00pm 

-Tim Reardon and Mary Scrivner are taking over the Pele league as commissioners. 

-The first games are April 4-5. 

-We will continue with Friday night Pele games. 

-Walk-In registration went well.  We picked up a few coaches and a lot of new players from 

outside of Greenfield. 

-We had 45 register at Walk-In registration. 

-We need to keep a watch on field 21 for flooding. 

 

Director of Academy's Report 

-Parent meeting is Wednesday, March 5th 

-Outside practice starts March 10th. 

-The girl's numbers are up and the boy's numbers are down. 

-Team Image will be doing the uniforms. 

-The first game is April 12. 

-The first weekend in June is the tournament. 

 

Director of Indoor Soccer Report 

-This is the last week of games. 



Soccer Camp 

-6-8 all age groups 

-6/16-6/18 

-Beginning Flyers 

-Need to open enrollment 

 

Concession Stand Manager's Report 

-We will now be selling Jack's donuts for $1.00 a piece 

-The concession stand will open March 17, 2014 

 

TOPSoccer Report 

-Mitch Broome won Soccer buddy for the state. 

-Amy will attend the FUSE meeting to talk about TOPS. 

-Spring registration is open 

-The start of TOPS for the Spring is March 23, 2014. 

 

Sponsorship Committee 

-Jack's Donuts wants to secure a sponsorship. 

-Two Ten Press wants to secure a mascot sponsorship. 

-A sponsorship letter has been completed and the next step is to send it to the Chamber of 

Commerce. 

-Spirit Wear Site is coming online in a few weeks...greenfieldsoccerstore.com 

-Dining to Donate-Online silent auction...Michael is building it. 

 


